
 
 

SUPPLEMENTAL SUPPORTING STATEMENT 

Bo-Peep Car Park, Firle 

 

1. This Supplemental Statement is prepared in support of applications for planning permission and 
advertisement consent for car park related infrastructure at Bo-Peep Car Park, Firle. 

2. The originally submitted Application had included solar panels, as the means by which the 
relevant infrastructure proposed would be powered. However, following extensive discussions 
with the case officer, solar panels were removed and alternative power facility will be made off-
site, separately from the specific planning and advertisement applications.  

3. This Statement is submitted to formally acknowledge the removal of the solar panels and seek an 
amendment to the published description of proposed development which appears on the Public 
Access website as: 

SDNP/22/03266/FUL Installation and display of advertisements related to existing use car park, 
and installation of associated solar panels  

4. The proposed development should read: 

SDNP/22/03266/FUL Installation of associated structures and display of advertisements related to 
existing use car park. 

5. Paragraphs 21 to 23 of the submitted ‘Supporting Statement’ should be deleted together with the 
image visible directly before/above paragraph. 

 

 

 

Drafted by: Pamela Chesterman, Partner - Planning & Environment, Irwin Mitchell LLP  
Acting as Agent, on behalf of the Applicant 
Date: 13 January 2023 


